Ballyclare Nursery School

Grange Drive Ballyclare BT39 9EY

T&F: 028 9335 2982

E: info@ballyclarens.ballyclare.ni.sch.uk

Principal: Emma Corry, BA Ed Hons, NPQH



8th November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

On Friday 6th December we have planned a visit to The Courtyard Theatre to see the pantomime 'Aladdin' by Hullabaloo Theatre Company.

ALL children will be attending together on this day – both AM and PM sessions.

The cost of the visit is £10 per child, which contributes toward their ticket, a goody bag, bus and a visit to see Santa. The rest of the cost is being subsidised by the school.

ALL children should arrive at Nursery no earlier than 12 noon *wearing school uniform*- PLEASE NOTE THERE IS NO MORNING SESSION ON THIS DAY.

All children should arrive at school NO LATER THAN 12:10 please- so that we can leave promptly.

Buses will be back at school between 3:45 and 4:00pm. We will be sending further arrangement details for parking and collecting children nearer to the event.

We may need some additional parent helpers to come with us on this visit. Please indicate by ticking the box on the return slip if you would be willing to help and then your child's teacher will contact you if needed.

This will be a lovely afternoon out for everybody and a great opportunity for the whole school to be together. Please complete and return the permission slip below along with payment no later than Monday 2nd December 2019.

Yours Sincerely	
Child's name:	
I would/ would not (please delete) like my child to att 2019.	end the Pantomime visit on Friday 6 th December
I enclose £10 towards the cost of the visit	
Name of Parent/ Carer:	-
Relationship to child:	I will be available to help
Where Children Shine	